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Adrian Garcia was promoted to full-time library Assistant replacing Kristy Tebbetts who took over 

Monica Almonte’s position in Technical Services.  Public Services staff continues to assist all 

departments covering desk hours and helping technical services in Monica’s absence.   

 

ESL classes will begin in February and Susan has also created an ESL book club.  This program is for 

participants interested in improving their English language skills in a book club format.  Susan has a 

volunteer to work with her and Marci and the Technical Services team worked extensively with Susan in 

creating this special collection. AARP will begin the tax assistance program in February.  Tax assistance at 

the Roy and Helen Hall library is every Friday and Saturday 10:00-5:00 and every Monday 10:00-5:00 at 

John and Judy Gay library.   

 

 


